
GOVERNOR BAKER’S 

ORDER PROHIBITING ON-

PREMISES CONSUMPTION 

OF FOOD OR DRINK 
 

Governor Charlie Baker has issued 

an emergency order prohibiting 

on-premises consumption of food 

or drink at bars and restaurants.  

Establishments may continue to 

offer food for take-out and by 

delivery 
 

This order is in place from  

March 17, 2020 through  

April 5, 2020 
 

 

 

For more information, visit southwickma.org or contact the Southwick Board of Health at 413-569-1212 


